
13th June 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dates for your Diary 

14.06.19 Juniper and Hazel class Drama workshop  

18.06.19 Rowan Class Church Schools Festival  

20.06.19 Carres/High School taster day 

21.06.19 Sports Day 9.30 start 

24.06.19 Assessment week 

24.06.19 Collaborative Choir—Juniper class 

28.06.19 New Intake Day at Secondary schools Year 6 

28.06.19 Move up day to meet new teacher 

01.07.19 Chestnut class visit the Collection, Lincoln 

05.07.19 Year 5 Taster Day at St. Georges 

11.07.19 Reports out to Parents 

12.07.19 Summer Fayre 3.30pm 

18.07.19 ‘Pantastic’ Performance 6pm 

Car parking 

We do appreciate that the weather has 

been abnormally wet for this time of 

year, however, please be mindful when 

parking, taking care not to block local residents’ driveways.  

Thank you for your support.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your understanding during this unseasonably wet weather!   We will always try and ensure 

that the children continue to swim wherever possible providing it is safe to do so. 

 

I would just like to give a general reminder regarding our uniform policy which can be found on our website 

under the “About us” tab.    In warmer weather, children may wear white or black sandals with white or 

grey socks.  For health and safety reasons children are not permitted to wear jewellery other than a 

single pair of plain stud earrings.   Hair must be the child’s natural colour. Long hair must be tied back, for 

safety and hygiene purposes, with a plain hair bobble or dark band. Extreme hairstyles are not permitted. 

Hair ornaments of any type are not permitted. Use of hair products is also not permitted.  Children are 

not permitted to wear makeup of any kind including nail polish except at school social functions e.g. Discos.  

Thank you for your co-operation and support with uniform.   

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Congratulations to Hazel who won last week’s  

attendance!  

 

 

Last chance to buy a Father’s Day gift on Friday morning. 

Please send your child in with £2.50 in a named  

envelope and the PTFA will help them choose a gift.  

Bags for School  

Bags to be returned to school on Tuesday 25th June by 

9:00am. 

Music Payments 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Music Lessons and Colourstrings as soon as 

possible. 

Swimming 

Please can you make sure payments are sent to the School 

Office for Swimming lessons as soon as possible.  

 

Jamie’s Funday 6th July 

Please see attached flyer. 

The organisers are  asking for donations of Raffles prizes, tombola 
prizes, cakes or if anyone would like to help on the day. 

There are also  stalls if anyone is interested in running one for £10 
donation.  If you can donate anything please contact Heckington Sup-
plies 

Well done! 

Three Year 4 children attended Helpringham School to play ‘British’ 

American Football.  It was the first time they have ever played and 

they won 4 out of 6 games, excellent results! 



 

6TH JULY 2019 From 2pm
Onwards @ Heckington Sports and Social Club, 

Howell Road, Heckington

Come and have a Funday out for all 
the family

We are having a Football match in memory of Jamie Elsom who sadly 
passed away in April after battling cancer for 2 ½ years.

The football match will be for 12 + years, however we will be having lots 
of other activities for all ages,

More to be posted on our Facebook events page

(Jamie’s FUNDAY)  

We have Music , BBQ, Raffles

Ice creams, Refreshment & Cakes, Games, Competitions and lots of 
other things to do  

Pavilion Bar will also be open until late 

Jamie’s

FUNDAY

Free Parking
Feel free to bring blankets and chairs

Sorry - No Dogs
For any informationplease email: drjelsom@hotmail.co.uk or

Contact: Heckington Supplies, Hazelwoods Yard, Boston Road Heckingon, NG34 9JE
01529 460675

Proceeds will be going towards 
Jamie’s HJFC team kit or/and Ryan 
(Jamie’s brother) Sleaford team kit


